
Steve Forrest called the April 5th meeting via Zoom to order at 7:14

● Treasurer's Report- Balance $24,539.32 Steve Forrest shared the treasury report.
Last year the club sold 254 Early Birds, 95 Regular passes and 13 3 day a total of
369. This year the club sold 317 Early Birds, 61 Regular passes and 4 3 day a total
of 383. The treasury report was accepted.

● Secretary's Report- The March 1st  meeting minutes was motioned to be
accepted as read by Steven Forrest and seconded by Mike Poulin. It was voted on
unanimously to accept.

Trails
● Dale, John, Mike and Steve have started picking up signs and will continue
● Tucker is in the Shed for the summer
● No New snow in the forecast

New Business
● We need to start planning for cider days
● Steve Forrest will do the construction seminar
● We need to set up trail work days

Next meeting September 13th at 7:00 p.m. Via Zoom

Meeting was called to close at 8:19 p.m. by Steve Forrest.

Prepared By:
Michael McAtee, Secretary
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